
From: Adrian Davies [mailto:   
Sent: 28 September 2021 17:41 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: planned princess parade 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
I am in support of moving the road for a  new Leisure pool. 
  It is a very dangerous and fast road, very much needing of repair anyway, and it will be safe for 
pedestrians to walk safely along a  seafront walk without the danger of being hit by a car, also 
cutting down the risk of children running into that road. 
 
 
Regards 
 
 




